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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

we would like to inform you that according to ,Verordnung der Bundesministerin fir Verkehr,
Innovation und Technologie, mit der die Austro Control-Gebuhrenverordnung geéndert wird“
(ACGV-Novelle 2011, Bundesgesetzblatt Nr. 11 21/2012), fees concerning all applications for
scheduled and/or charter flights since January 24™ 2012 will be charged as follows:

New charter flights (single flights and/or series of charter flights), € 311,--
New scheduled flight request (IATA summer/winter-schedule, code-share) € 311,--
or

Amendment of an existing charter flight approval € 78,--
Amendment of an existing scheduled flight approval € 78,--

(revision, route change, aircraft change, extra section)

and additionally

Application fee € 14,30
Enclosure up to 4 pages € 3,90
Enclosures more than 28 pages € 21,80

Therefore we need to know the billing address of your company and the name of the
responsible person of your financial department.

The official decision will be served by post together with the invoice. In urgent cases the usual
permission can be sent by fax, AFTN or e-mail on request.

Best regards
Austro Control GmbH
Flight Permissions
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